MEMORANDUM

To:

Flueghel College Faculty Senate

From:

O. Penn Dorr, Director of Admissions

Subject:
Enrollment Trends

Date:

October 23, 1999

At the request of Professor I. M. Wise, chair of the enrollment committee, the Office of Admissions has prepared a look at recent enrollment figures here at Flueghel. The chart below shows enrollment trends by class for the past three years and projections for the years 2000 and 2001.

